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October 29, 2010

RE: Letter of Reference

To whom it may concern,

I have had the pleasure of working with Mr. Bill Bobrick on a State of Alaska road building project,
The Old Glenn Highway — Fire Lake to South Birchwood Loop Road. This was a large scale, 2 year
project in the $10,000,000.00 range with many challenges related to storm water issues. Mr.
Bobrick’s role was lead SWPPP/stormwater inspector for the Pruhs Construction Company. There
were many unique features on this project, the most challenging being a fish bearing stream
diversion and road construction within several feet of Lower Fire Lake. Mr. Bobrick was
instrumental in providing ideas, solutions and follow up to the challenges presented by these
features. An inspection by the State of Alaska’s Central Region Erosion and Sediment Control
Advisor of the projects SWPPP records indicated the records and BMP’s were in excellent
condition.

I found Mr. Bobrick to be an excellent Inspector, one who took his responsibilities seriously and
maintained a high level of professionalism while at the same time a injecting a modest level of good

humor which was much appreciated. I would welcome working with Mr. Bobrick at any time in the
future.

Thank you,
Mike Morris

Project Engineer
(907) 622-4111
(907) 748 2923



